Sent: 27 July 2021 15:34
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Comedy event 27/30 August 2021

Hello, my whole family and friends intend going to the event at Roundwood Park 27-30
August. The park has had a tradition of community events going back decades. It is
important at this time for the local community to get together to celebrate talent, fun and
diversity.

As residents we support this event wholeheartedly.

Regards



